
Projects and Publications

PREP-IT Trial Publishes Journal Article

The PREP-IT team has an exciting announcement to 
share. Our very own patient advisors Jeffrey Wells and 
Debra Marvel, whose article named ‘What’s Important: 
Patient Engagement in Research” has been published in 
the Journal for Bone and Joint Surgery. This is the 
largest orthopedic journal in the country. Their article 
showcases the important efforts that the team has 
made to make this trial patient centered.

The article can be found here!
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https://jbjs.org/reader.php?id=107211&rsuite_id=2460217&native=1&source=The_Journal_of_Bone_and_Joint_Surgery%2FPublish+Ahead+of+Print%2F%2F10.2106%2FJBJS.19.00625%2Ffulltext#info

